
2013/05/23 

博士研究員募集のお知らせ（University of Georgia） 

会員各位、 

東京大学大学院薬学系研究科 嶋田一夫 

University of Georgiaの Dr.Prestegardより、以下のような博士研究員の募集が来
ておりますので、ご案内いたします。 

The Prestegard Laboratory at the University of Georgia is seeking a candidate 
to fill a postdoctoral position focused on using NMR to characterize the 
structure and ligand specificities of glycan processing enzymes. The 
development and application of new NMR methods is an important component 
and the ideal candidate should have substantial experience in protein NMR and 
computer based modeling of protein structures.  The University of Georgia has 
excellent NMR facilities, combined with a comfortable living environment. 
Please visit our website: http://tesla.ccrc.uga.edu/ for more information. 
 
Interested candidates should send a cover letter describing their interests 
along with a cv and a list of three potential references to the address below 
before July 1, 2013.  

 

James H. Prestegard 
Professor and Eminent Scholar 
Complex Carbohydrate Research Center 
University of Georgia 
315 Riverbend Rd 
Athens, GA 30602-4712 
706-542-6281 
jpresteg@uga.edu 
The University of Georgia is an AA/EEO employer. 
 


